
 
 

 

Letter to the Editor  

20 November 2013 
 
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
Labor Premier Lara Giddings publicly promised in 2011 that there would be no forest 
peace deal agreement unless the agreement included support for a pulp mill. 
 
Now two of the agreement signatories, the Wilderness Society and Environment 
Tasmania, have joined the ‘No Pulp Mill Alliance’ to publicly protest against any pulp mill 
development in Tasmania and to warn off potential investors. 
 
It is obvious the Greens run the government.  It is time for change. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Guy Barnett 
State Liberal Candidate for Lyons 
  
 


